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Gary Garrett presented an overview of issues facing Texas watersheds and explained the TPWD Guadalupe Bass Restoration Initiative.

Melissa Parker presented an overview of the TPWD Paddling Trails program.

All attendees showed interest and understood the value and benefits of both programs to the South Llano Watershed and to the community at large.

There was a consensus that establishing a paddling trail and supporting the Guadalupe Bass Restoration Initiative would be beneficial to all stakeholders, including the landowners, community, visitors, and etc. It was also explained by Gary Garrett that pursuing these two programs would help in the development of a watershed plan by the stakeholders. 

After an enthusiastic discussion and comments all agreed that a second meeting which would include the following additional stakeholders should be held. 

· Landowners on the S. Llano, N. Llano, and Main Llano Rivers

· one or two representatives from TXDOT

· All Livery owners (outfitters)

· County judge and possibly the county sheriff

